
SANP DECEMBER 2012 NEWSLETTER
 
PLEASE NOTE UPDATED EMAIL BELOW!!!
 
UPDATED INSTRUCTIONS FOR 2013 SALON SUBMISSIONS
The email listed in the 2013 Salon Rules included in the November newsletter had an 
incorrect email for digital submissions.  The correct email to send digital 
submissions to is sanp.salon.2013@gmail.com (and this address has been 
corrected in the Salon Rules document on the website).
 
DO NOT SEND DIGITAL SUBMISSIONS TO COLBY’ 
McLEMORE'S EMAIL!!!
 
UPDATED 2013 SALON RULES & REGISTRATION
View the UPDATED 2013 Salon Rules, http://www.sanp.net/pdf/2013SalonRules.pdf, 
and the Registration Form, http://www.sanp.net/pdf/2013SalonEntryForms.pdf. Please 
read the rules carefully. They are the same as 2012, but please make sure you follow 
the submission guidelines correctly. Submissions for digital entries are now via email.
 
2013 SALON VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
Our annual SANP Salon is scheduled for February 23, 2013.  Ed Foley has volunteered 
to be the 2013 Salon coordinator.  We also need other members to volunteer for other 
duties required for the judging and the event itself.
 
For several years now the same members (for the most part) have been involved with 
bringing this event to fruition.  They have done an excellent job, and there is a good 
template already in place for the logistics of the process.  I would ask each member to 
consider helping with this event.
 
If you are willing to help, please contact Ed Foley at 307-231-6403 or 
SilentSerenade19@yahoo.com, or Kendall Chiles at 865-363-1525 or 
kchiles@knology.net.

WILDERNESS WILDLIFE WEEK
The 23rd annual Wilderness Wildlife Week in Pigeon Forge is scheduled for January 12–
19, 2013.  This is a great FREE event for any outdoor enthusiast.  WWW offers many 
presentations, workshops, hikes, etc. by over 100 “experts” in their related fields dealing 
with outdoor pursuits and/or the Smokies. WWW is headquartered at the Music Road 
Hotel. Several SANP members are involved in this event each year, and there are other 
photography related presentations by other “experts.” If you have never been to WWW, 
you will not believe what you have been missing. For more information call the Pigeon 
Forge Department of Tourism Special Events Office at 865-429-7350, or check out their 
website at: www.mypigeonforge.com.

mailto:sanp.salon.2013@gmail.com
mailto:sanp.salon.2013@gmail.com
http://www.sanp.net/pdf/2013SalonRules.pdf
http://www.sanp.net/pdf/2013SalonRules.pdf
http://www.sanp.net/pdf/2013SalonEntryForms.pdf
http://www.sanp.net/pdf/2013SalonEntryForms.pdf
mailto:SilentSerenade19@yahoo.com
mailto:SilentSerenade19@yahoo.com
mailto:kchiles@knology.net
mailto:kchiles@knology.net
http://www.mypigeonforge.com/
http://www.mypigeonforge.com/


FUTURE MEETINGS

January 29, 2013               Kris Light
February 23, 2013             SANP Salon

---- REMEMBER NO MONTHLY MEETING IN DECEMBER ----

SANP OFFICERS & BOARD MEMBERS
Kendall Chiles             President       865-363-1525            kchiles@knology.net
Steve Shackleford      Treasurer
Kris Light                   Field Trips
Bob Turney                 Field Trips
Paul Hassell                Program Coordinator
Allan Glazer               Membership
Ron & Sharon McConathy Website

Elected Board Members 
2013
Harry Dunn
Ron McConathy
Ron Sentell
 
2014
Jim Ford
Jack Goodwin
Frank Ulcar
 
2015
Chuck Cole
Sharon Cottrell
Cheryl Sherrill
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